
April 21, 2020 

 

Dear Brethren, 

I have decided to lift my ban on all Masonic Activity beginning on May 1, 2020.  

However, let me stress, all Lodges are still to be governed by the guidelines and restrictions set 

forth by their area’s local government officials. Also, continue to practice safe health guidelines 

to the best of your ability.  

 

MWGM 

Robert T. Reed 

 


